
From:   
Sent: 31 January 2019 11:55 
To: Community Asset Transfer <communityassettransfer@glasgow.gov.uk> 
Subject: Friends of Broomhill Avenue Community Green Space 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I wanted to write a note of support of the project by Friends of Broomhill Avenue 
Community Green Space for the lease of land to promote improved environmental and 
community use.  It's wonderful to see local communities take action to enhance their area and 
falls in line with the CDP1 Placemaking Principle.  I hope that the proposal meets with 
Council support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

  
 

 




